
We will be moving to the center of Cape Town 
 
Wouter van der Stok 
September 16, 1972 
Bellville, South Africa 
 

 
Wouter van der Stok teaches Principle at his center in South Africa 

 

Dear Mr. [Young Tyang] Chang, 

 

We enclose again some newspaper cuttings of religious articles and other interesting items which you 

might perhaps use for the Weekly Religion or the Way of the World, which we find always very good in 

remaining aware of progress made in other countries. We also send you a photo of the posters we put up 

in central Cape Town, inviting people to come to weekend lectures, and one of the blackboards being 

used. 

 

Some more people heard the full twelve chapters and Conclusion, amongst them a young student from 

Rhodesia, and we are still concentrating on Cape Town university students. 

 

Our house in Bellville has now finally been sold after more than a year, and by the end of November we 

will be moving to the center of Cape Town so that it will be easier for people to come to our lectures. 

Please give our love to the Korean Family and our prayers are with you all every day. 

 

In the Name of Our True Parents, 

 

Wouter van der Stok 

 

 

 


